
Homeowners! Get up to a $1200 tax credit on new 
insulation for your home! 

It’s part of the federal government’s new climate and tax law. Adding insulation to your 

home will lower energy costs and help contribute to a clean energy future. To sweeten 

the deal to upgrade your insulation, the federal government is offering this significant 

tax credit which can shave as much as $1,200 off your tax bill!

ADD NEW INSULATION.
AND SUBTRACT
UP  
TO 

$1200
FROM YOUR TAX BILL.



The Inflation Reduction Act of 2022

This tax incentive to make your home more energy efficient is part of 

the Inflation Reduction Act of 2022 and a significant increase from the 

previous 25C tax credit of $500. The tax credit is equal to 30% (up to 

$1,200) of the amount paid by the taxpaying homeowner for qualified 

energy efficiency improvements.

All taxpaying homeowners are eligible as long as the home is owned 

and used by the taxpayer as their principal residence. New construction 

and rentals are not eligible. To claim the credit, you simply have the 

new insulation installed, save your documentation and receipts, and 

complete IRS Form 5695: Residential Energy Credits.

Learn more about the 
Inflation Reduction Act:

HOMEOWNERS: 
ENJOY TAX 
SAVINGS. AND A 
JOB DONE RIGHT.

Call us today to take 
advantage of this 
great tax credit!

www.expertinsulation.com

507-289-1575

info@mooneyandmosescincy.com
EXPERT INSULATION ROCHESTER

6894 10th Ave SW

Rochester, MN 55902

*Not intended as professional tax advice.

The insulation tax credit is a great opportunity. But it’s only worth it if 

the job is done right. You want your insulation professionally installed, 

in a safe manner, to manufacturer’s specifications, and to ASTM 

Standards. Our pros have the experience and expertise to do the work 

to the highest standards.*


